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Out of hours construction – Inner Sydney High School 
 
Dear neighbour, 
 
We are writing to inform you that due to delays resulting from heavy rainfall, our contractor will be 
working through the coming long weekend to prepare Inner Sydney High School for its opening on 
Wednesday 29 January 2020.    
 
Works will take place between the hours of 7:00am and 6:00pm on Saturday 25 January, Sunday 26 
January and 7:00am and 6:00pm Monday 27 January 2020 (weather dependent).   
 
The works will include general construction activities and will require the use of low to medium noise 
generated by tools / equipment. 
 
You may be aware of some noise associated with these works, however our contractor will make every 
effort to keep noise and disturbance to a minimum.      
 
Traffic control personnel will be on site at the construction entry points to assist motorists and 
pedestrians around the site.  

 
Please accept our thanks for your patience during these important works. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 
For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Level 8, 259 George Street, Sydney 2000 NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651 
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